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June 28, 2022 

IMMINENT CONSTRUCTION NOTIFICATION: FULTON ROAD WIDENING PROJECT, FROM 

GUERNEVILLE ROAD TO PINER ROAD 

Dear Residents and/or Property Owners, 

The City of Santa Rosa is contracting with the Ghilotti Bros / Vanguard Construction JV for the 
construction widening of Fulton Road from Guerneville Road to Piner Road.  The Project will 
include the installation of two vehicle travel lanes in each direction, bike lanes, medians, widen 
sidewalks, curb ramp improvements, and landscape within the length of the Project’s one-mile 
corridor on Fulton Road.  The Project is anticipated to take approximately eighteen (18) months 
with an estimated start date of June 2022. 

Completion of this project is vital to the integrity of our community infrastructure.  Benefits of the 
Project include:  

 Improving circulation, safety, and overall connectivity along Fulton Road.

 Improve sidewalks, ADA access, bicycle lanes, and access to public amenities.

 Enhancing corridor aesthetics with drought-tolerant median and roadside planting.

 Improve drainage facilities and stormwater quality features.

Though temporary impacts to your neighborhood are inevitable, our goal is to improve our 
community infrastructure without creating any more disturbance than necessary. The Contractor 
will not conduct any activities that generate noise earlier than 7:00 am to 7:00 pm, Monday - 
Friday.  No lane closures will take place outside of these hours.  The Contractor will be advised 
that daily and weekly activities such as mail delivery and garbage service must continue during 
the Project.  If you have special needs regarding access, or if you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact the Construction Manager, the Contractor Project Manager, or the 
project hotline at following numbers: 

293-1179Tom Gorman, Construction Manager (Green Valley):  (707) 
Casey Wood, Contractor Project Manager (GB/Vanguard):  
Project Hotline   (707) 385-1239

In addition to written communications like this, the City has created a special website where you 
can track the progress of this project.  Simply visit www.FultonRoadProject.com. 

If you are aware of other occupants on your property who may not receive this notice, please 
share this notice with them or contact me with their address and I will notify them directly. 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Chris Catbagan, PE 
Associate Civil Engineer 

Christopher Catbagan (Jun 23, 2022 10:06 PDT)
Christopher Catbagan

(415) 454-7011




